Notice of Office Closure
(Planned temporary closing due to Typhoon)

Dear Sirs and Madams,
We would like to inform that we will work from home and Our office will be

temporarily closed for the following period.

From 17:00 Aug.29th 2024 to Aug.30th, 2024 Closed

Please contact to our emails / mobile phones.

Our office and telephones will be suspended during this time.

Sorry for inconvenience caused.

MIZUHO SANGYO CO., LTD.



